








From: Pelin Demir
To: Davies, Jason M (CED)
Subject: Fwd: TAP verification
Date: Thursday, June 6, 2019 2:02:31 PM

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Hamilton, Joe (CED)" <joe.hamilton@alaska.gov>
Date: January 25, 2019 at 3:48:57 PM AKST
To: Pelin Demir <apdemir17@gmail.com>
Subject: RE: TAP verification

Thank you
 

From: Pelin Demir [mailto:apdemir17@gmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, January 25, 2019 3:34 PM
To: Hamilton, Joe (CED) <joe.hamilton@alaska.gov>
Subject: TAP verification
 
Good afternoon officer,

I have attached the renewed tap certifications for both my brother and I. I’ve also attached our
current servers tap cards . I sincerely apologize for not having our cards on us the other day. We
are very diligent with our employees and are hands on with providing top notch service in
accordance to the law.
Thank you.







Sent from my iPhone
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